[image: ]Hello Kindergarten Parents and Guardians!

As a part of our Literacy and Social Studies units, we are exploring “Being Unique” and the art of telling stories. We’ve discussed that part of what makes us unique is our experiences, and we are hoping to give our students the opportunity to share a story and practice their oral storytelling. Our hope is to provide students with recording equipment in class, so they can tell their stories in a “recording booth” to be shared with the class (and with you!). We will be giving them a storyboard so that they can share a baby story, or a special family memory (vacation, new pet, new sibling, etc). This will have a sequence, and they will be using a storyboard to help tell their story into a microphone. With your students, will you please help them with the following by Monday, December 10th.

· Filling out their storyboard with three images: first, then, and last.
· [bookmark: _GoBack]Please write this story in quick jot notes on the back so that we can check their story. (Example: We went on a family trip to Disneyland. We went on lots of rides, and met some characters like Cinderella, and Mickey Mouse. I had a great trip.)
· Practicing saying their stories out loud in a clear, confident voice. Make sure they are including the sequence of the story “first, then, and last.” 

We will be recording their stories over the course of Monday, December 10th and Tuesday, December 11th, and presenting them to the class in a “sharing cafe.” Thank you so much for your help with this, and we are looking forward to sharing your child’s work with our class and with you!
Sincerely,
Ms. D’Souza and Ms. Woodward (student teacher)
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